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Media Statement  

 

17 July 2025 

 

PUBLIC ALERTED OF FAKE SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS CLAIMING TO REPRESENT 

CHIEF JUSTICE MANDISA MAYA 

 

Note: Please attribute this statement solely to the Office of the Chief Justice (OCJ) as 

Government Department and not the Chief Justice of the Republic of South Africa or the 

Judiciary.  

 

The Office of the Chief Justice has become aware of fake social media accounts falsely 

claiming to be that of Chief Justice Mandisa Maya. We wish to categorically state that Chief 

Justice Maya does not have any personal or official social media accounts on platforms such 

as Facebook, Twitter/X, or TikTok.   

 

It is not advisable to engage with any social media accounts/profiles claiming to be that of 

Chief Justice Maya.   

 

If any communication is received, purported to be from the Chief Justice, the authenticity of 

which seems questionable, the legitimacy thereof may be confirmed by contacting the email 

address provided below.  

 

Ends.  

 

Media enquiries:  

Email: mediaenquiries@judiciary.org.za  

Issued by the Office of the Chief Justice 
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